Dear committee members,

It is with regret that I submit my resignation to you.

Thanks to LACH for their kindness in electing me to the position of Vice Chair to the committee & my apologies for again troubling the committee's mind to electing another.

Thanks also to AAC members for giving me the benefit of their general consideration on agricultural issues both rural and urban, which was gratefully received.

I have learned much, been humbled by and been personally improved through my exposure to fellow volunteers who give of their talents, thoughts and time for the betterment of the community of which we are all a part.

At this time it remains a matter of forlorn faith to me that through vigorous and at times uncompromising advice offered by advisory committees, that healthy, well informed decision making at Municipal Council tables can be achieved.

Further, I hope that you will continue (where possible) to offer well considered views from a balanced and broadly representative perspective while assiduously refusing to pre-prepare collective consideration in anticipation of lazy political action based on self-interest as opposed to clear concepts of a public good that advisory committees should help give utterance to.

Best of luck in your future endeavours, thanks again and Happy Christmas if that's what you do.

Oliver Hobson 45 Evergreen Avenue London ON. N6J 1A6.